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We are into our summer months with 3-D shoots being held 

at our many supporting Sportsmen Clubs.  We need to prac-

tice the tools of our trade at these 3-D shoots.  They enable 

us to practice placing our arrows into the vitals of our game 

to make clean quick kills.  On our back page is a list of Arch-

ery clubs and their phone numbers in our Southeast Michi-

gan area.  Give them a call and take your friends and family 

to their next event. It will be a fun day outside honing your - 

bowhunting skills and enjoying the company of your family and friends. 

 

Our website now has a full list of coming events for our chapter.  The website has recently 

been updated with the efforts of Kyle Austin and Will Cagle.  Our chapter is lucky to have 

young men of their skills willing to help us out and keeping us up to date.  I invite you to go 

to our website and let us know where we could improve or add info you might like to see 

there.  
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TWENTY YEARS AND STILL GOING 
By Rich DeLisle 

  
 One of the events I really look forward to doing every year as humanitarian chair of 

Southeast Bow is the annual Detroit Area Kids Fishing Derby at Lake Frances in Palmer Park in 

Detroit.  Gary Williams the main organizer and President of Hook Line and Sinker along with the 

City of Detroit's recreation department has drawn over 10,000 kids in the past 20 years.  To see 

the look in their eyes as they take the first step into our great outdoors is truly amazing.  The 

cheers from their parents and grandparents as they catch their first fish, for some their very first 

time, is very exciting.  Like Gary says fishing enhances their focus and concentration and puts 

them in touch with nature and hopefully they will become stewards of the planet.  Gary and his 

group of volunteers reach out to sponsors to get everything needed from hot dogs, pop, chips, 

cookies to bikes and fishing rods and reels.  They have a clown making animals out of balloons 

and handing them out to the kids.  I believe all of these youngsters will be our future hunters 

and fisherman and will keep our great outdoor traditions alive for many years to come. 

 

Thank you our great members who help make this possible and thank you to Southeast Bow 

along with Safari Club International for allowing me to do this, and thanks to Gary Williams while 

dealing with many physical problems continues this tradition, hopefully for many years to come. 
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GEORGE COWARD OF ROSEVILLE MICHIGAN WINS TWO MEDALS 
By Ralph Cagle 

 George Coward is a 68 year old member of the Michigan PVA Wheelchair Team who was 

sponsored by our SCI Southeast Michigan Bowhunter Chapter to attend the wheelchair games in 

SaltLake City July, 2016.  It was hot and miserable for the five days that George spent in Utah but, 

he won the bronze in archery and the silver medal in air rifle shooting, congratulations George! 

George is also a proud member of our Southeast Michigan Bowhunters Chapter. 

 

George is an above the knee amputee from a land mine blast while he was in Vietnam, in 

1968.  George is also a member of the Monday night target bow league at MJC Macomb.  Jim 

Morrow of MJC also helped sponsor George to attend the games.  I am proud to know George, he 

is man who does not quit or give up on life, in fact, he takes life by the horns and enjoys every 

minute.  Archery is his favorite sport but, he seems to do well at everything he tries since, he has 

also won metals with his shotgun and in ping pong too!  Thank you for the inspiration George, 

you are a man that shows others how good life can be if you just keep looking for the best things 

and keep doing the things you love to do. 
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Once again Southeast Bow Hunters showed how much they care about our Veterans and the 

great sacrifices they endured for our great country by co-sponsoring Tip-Up-For-Troops. Join-

ing me this year was our President, Ralph Cagle and fellow board member Paul Chapman, both 

veterans themselves. 

 

This year the day started out at 6:30 am with 49 professional bass fisherman who brought their 

boats and gear and each took out 2-3 veterans bass fishing for the day. Before they left for 

fishing they all enjoyed bagels, rolls and coffee, and were given thanks for their sacrifices that 

they had endured. The bag pipes played Amazing Grace followed by taps and a trumpet. Upon 

returning from fishing the trailered bass boats went down the lane of honor where bikers from 

the Rolling Thunder saluted them while holding flags from all armed services.  On stage they 

were given awards for biggest fish, most pounds, and total fish caught. 

 

From 11:00 - 3pm all of the vets and their families, and the bass pros and their families, were 

treated to a classic car show, corn hole tournament, family fun walk and the famous Eisen-

hower all American barbecue. This was the 10th year for Tip-Up-For-Troops and I hope we can 

continue this great tradition for many years to come.  All this is made possible because of our 

great members at Southeast Michigan Bowhunters  and all the support that they offered over 

the years. 

 

 

 

HONORING THOSE THAT HONORED US 
By Rich DeLisle 


